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NEXT MEETING- SEPTEMBER 12, 2021 
Presidents Message  
September 2021 Presidents Message 
Well, it is time for us to restart our chapter 47 meetings beginning on 
September 12 at the South Milwaukee Knights of Columbus.  Let’s start 
with a large mart.  Bring all those items that have been collecting dust 
waiting for us to restart or bring lots of money to buy clocks, watches and 
tools you have been yearning for.    
Masks will be required to reduce everyone’s risk of COVID-19.  
Please be considerate of others and wear a mask covering your nose 
and mouth.  Thank you for your help in this. 

We have been given a donation from the family of Lewis Wienske of tool 
boxes filled with tools.  Lewis was a watch and clock repairer and a 
former student at the MATC Horology class.  The items will be sold to 
members at the meeting.  Proceeds will go to the chapter. 
Free tables!!  A free silent auction table will also be available. 

I will be giving our educational talk in September on the Strasbourg 
Astronomical Clock, certainly one of the world’s greatest clocks. 

Congratulations to Ralph Ferone for receiving the NAWCC Fellow award.  
Well-earned and deserving. Thanks Ralph for all you do! 

A November meeting is planned for November 14, 2021. 

You will be given credit on your dues for the missed meetings in 2020.  If 
you already paid dues for 2020 at $25/year you will be given a $20 credit 
towards 2021 and 2022 as we only had 1 out the 5 scheduled meetings.  
The dues will be only $10 for 2021 as only 2 meetings are planned. 

Hope to see you all there.   
Thanks, 
Craig 
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